
Parents/Guardians:

Enclosed you will find the new - updated calendar. Please dispose of your old
one and pay close attention to the following changes:

● FHL Christmas Program will be Thursday evening, December 9th at 7:00
PM  The program will include all grades. There will be a bake sale before
and after the program.

● Christmas break has been changed. The last day of school in December
will be December 17th and we will return on January 3rd.

● The dates off in February have been changed to coincide with the dates
that the public school has off so that the busing is not an issue.

End of 1st quarter is November 5th. Report cards will be sent home on Nov. 12th.
Parent/teacher conferences will be held on November 16th and 18th.  You will be
notified by your child/ren’s teacher at a later date about the date and time.

Other notices:  HUNTER’S SUPPER
Once again we will be hosting a Hunter’s supper. This will be held on

Friday, November 12th. We will offer the option of “drive through” or
“come in and sit.” If you have received a scholarship you are expected to
help. If you did not receive a scholarship; we would still appreciate your
help. Students in grades 7-11 are expected to help.  Meal offered will:
Meatballs, mashed potatoes, gravy, cole slaw, dinner roll and a homemade
apple crisp… Please start to spread the word!!!


